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6. Subject to the exemptions in the Act and Regulations under it,
no street works may be executed on or after the date given in
paragraph 4 above without the consent of the said (Highway
Authority) which shall not be unreasonably withheld,

J. J. Stansfield, County Surveyor

Highways Department, St. Edmund House,
County Hall, Ipswich IP4 1LE.
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TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING
ACTS

DERBY CITY COUNCIL
TowN AND COUNTRY PLANNING AcCT 1990

Local Plan for Southern Derby

Notice is hereby given that, on 20th June 1994, Derby City Council
adopted the above-named local plan. Certified copies of the plan,
together with certified copies of the reports of all local inquiries and
of the Council’s statements prepared following the consideration of
such reports have been deposited at the Development Services
Department, Roman House, Friar Gate, Derby, and the City
Secretary’'s Enquiry Office (Room 128), the Council House,
Corporation Street, Derby. The deposited documents are available
for inspection, free of charge, between 8.30 a.m. and 4.30 p.m.,
Monday to Friday inclusive.
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The plan became operative on 20th June 1994, but if any person
aggrieved by the plan desires to question its validity on the ground
that it is not within the powers conferred by Part IT of the Town and
Country Planning Act 1990, or that any requirement of the said Part
II, or of any regulations made thereunder have not been complied
with in relation to the adoption of the plan, he may, within 6 weeks
make an application to the High Court under section 287 of the
Town and Country Planning Act 1990.

M. A. Foote, City Secretary

27th June 1994. (721)

HIGHWAYS ACTS

NEWCASTLE-UPON-TYNE CITY COUNCIL
Higaways Act 1980, Section 116

Notice of Application for an Order Stopping-up ( Oliver Street)

Notice is hereby given that the Council of the City of Newcastle-
upon-Tyne, intends to apply to the Magistrates’ Court sitting at
Market Street, Newcastle-upon-Tyne, on Friday, 29th July 1994, at
10 a.m., for an Order that Oliver Street, be stopped up on the ground
that the street is unnecessary.

A plan showing the effect of the proposed closure may be
inspected, free of charge, at the Department of Engineering,
Environment and Protection, Civic Centre, Newcastle-upon-Tyne,
on Monday to Friday, between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m.

R. A. Stevenson, Acting Director of Law and Administration
Civic Centre, Newcastle-upon-Tyne.

27th June 1994, (483)



